Having trouble viewing or want to print this email? Click here.

LOVE. TEACH. HEAL. Our Mission Guided by the Love of Jesus Christ

A gift has been made in your honor!

December 21, 2018

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

The Episcopal Diocese of Pittsburgh is pleased to make a donation to Episcopal Migration Ministries in honor of the people and parishes of the diocese.

Our best wishes for a blessed Christmas.





Presiding Bishop Curry's Christmas Message 2018



"Love came down at Christmas, because God so loved the world, that he gave," Episcopal Church Presiding Bishop and Primate Michael Curry said in his Christmas Message 2018.